

Teaching "Life of Christ" course in Alao, Peru

Dear Family & Friends,

I had an adventuresome trip to teach a course on the Life of Christ at our Bible Institute (BI) in Alao, Peru from July 13-20. It was very difficult to get there due to delays and cancellations. My trip from Houston to Lima was cancelled on Sat. night after boarding 2 planes and sitting on the tarmac for 1-2 hours each time. I arrived in Alao a half day late, but I was still able to teach the class, which went very well. I had 29 students and they worked hard and learned a lot. God helped me to have no problems returning the next Saturday even with the CrowdStrike problem that affected so many.

I'm now preparing to teach a course on Missions & Evangelism from Sept. 23-27 at our Bible Institute in Cuevas, a town in the mountains of northern Peru. I have to take a 4x4 pick up truck up a long, winding mountainous dirt road to get to this location, with some of the students riding in the truck bed! We have 25 students in our BI in Cuevas, and the students walk or travel many hours to get there. They are a dedicated group of students who are hungry for the Gospel and for the Word of God!

Our other BIs in Peru, Colombia, Kenya and Uganda are going well. We have 2 BIs in Peru: Alao and Cuevas, and we will teach 2 more courses at each site this year. In Colombia, we have 4 BIs in Puerto Inirida, Montelibano, Uraba and Medellin. This year at each site, we've taught 2 courses and we'll teach 2 more course by year's end. At our Kenya BIs, we have finished teaching 10 courses and have 8 more courses to go before this group of

Brad and Colleen Taylor News August 2024



Taking Christ to the Nations



Arriving in Tarapoto, Peru to travel on to Alao



My class of 29 students in Alao



They're a good group of students to teach!

pastors & leaders graduate in Feb. 2026. We will launch our new BI in Uganda in August with an Old Testament Survey course taught by Isaac Kaimenyi, our World Reach Kenya Director.

Please pray for:

- 1. My Missions & Evangelism course in Cuevas, Peru from Sept. 23-27.
- 2. Our BIs operating in Colombia, Peru and Kenya.
- 3. The launch of our new Uganda BI in August.
- 4. For God to supply more financial support for ministry, as we only have 59% of the monthly support World Reach requires.

Thank you so much & many blessings to you,

Brad & Colleen Taylor



Guest preacher at Briarwood Hispanic Church

Would you partner to provide the support we must raise for the mission of World Reach to serve globally?

- Go to world-reach.org/donate to give once or set up monthly recurring gifts under the campaign for Taylor.
- Make a check payable to World Reach and mail to the address below with a note indicating your preference for supporting "Taylor's ministry":

World Reach P.O. Box 26155 Birmingham, AL 35260



Our family for July 4 picnic